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Friday 9th September 2016  

Contd……. 
 
The new school routine has worked well this week and 
teachers would like to send a reminder that each  
classroom has a blue box in which you are welcome to 
put any quick messages that you would like them to 
know, should they be busy talking with another parent.   
 
Please remember that if you have a longer query, staff 
are happy for you to book an appointment to speak 
with them at an alternative time as we really wish to 
listen and talk with you, rather than rush the  

conversation. 
 
Thank you and have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Brimson 

 

Message from Lyn Brimson 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back after the summer holiday; we hope 
you all had an enjoyable time and that the children 
are ready for an exciting term ahead.  Our topic this 
term is entitled ‘Sampford on Tour’ and represents 
the journey around the world that each class will take.  
You may find your child coming home being able to 
speak a new language or tell you facts about a  
different place or country.  In each class you will be 
able to see the development of the learning so keep a 
look out for what they have been up to.  The children 
will also be voting on their new class names which we 
can share with you next week. 
 

To help the classes with their topic learning, please 
can the children bring in some mementoes from their 
holidays. These could be as simple as bus or train  
tickets, wrappers from sweets, photos, leaflets of 
places visited or even a menu.  Thank you. 
 

We welcome to the school Mrs Tracy Sapiecha and 
Mrs Jo Cox who are working in the office.  Thank you 
for all your patience while they have answered your 
queries.  As I am sure you can imagine there is a lot to 
learn about a school office and we have all  
appreciated how hard they have worked to ensure the 
office runs smoothly for us all. 
 

We also welcome Mr Kevin Snow who is teaching in 

year 5 and 6.  The class have already been very busy 

deciding a class name, sharing stories about their 

summer holidays and making the classroom their 

own. 

You may also have noticed that some walls have been 
painted in order to tidy up the school playground, as 
well as fencing in First Steps.  Our thanks go to  
Mr Mike Wiltshire who is continuing the maintenance 
work in school and who has more exciting plans for 
painting! 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   

  Happy Birthday to those who have had a Birthday 

this week to: 

 

 

Joshua Aldridge 

 

Elsie Aldridge 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you had a fabulous day!! 

 

Letters sent home this week: 

 

 Sign up forms for Gymnastics and Football  

 After School Clubs 

 

 Parental Permissions for 2016/2017 

 

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


  

  

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Sampford Peverell Play Park Appeal 

Join us for the launch on 17 September  

2-4pm at The Merrimeade. 

Pop in for FREE cake and see the exciting 

designs for the new Play Park.  Simply have 

a look or see how you can help by  

volunteering or fundraising. 

www.facebook.com/

sampfordpeverellplaypark 

 
Class 1: Autumn Jones 

    Connor Weekes 

 

Class 2: George Pengelly 

  Emilia Cuthbertson 

 

Class 3:  Ruby MacKlin 

     Aaron Foreshew 

 

Class 4: Lucy Perry 

    Shannon Toon 

                    

Speak Out! 
Speech and Drama Activities 

*Voice fun 
*Drama games and exercises 
*Poetry and prose to engage and inspire 
*Performance skills, devising, improvising and acting. 

 
Develop your confidence, creativity and communication skills  
 
The Oak Room, St Peter’s St. Tiverton  
Wednesdays 4-5pm 
 

Also available: London 

Academy of Music and 
Dramatic Arts graded 

examinations which are 
accredited by QCF. 

Courses available in both  
Communication and 

Performance disciplines. 

Classes are delivered in a 
supportive and friendly 
environment by an 
experienced and 
qualified tutor, Heidi. 
B.A.Hons. Combined Arts,  
P.G.C.E English /Drama  
100% examination pass 
rate. 

Limited spaces (max 12) 
Don’t Miss Out! 
Book your place today on 
line at 
www.oakroomtiverton.com 
or 
Call Heidi on 07812 920887 

 

Family Points will be awarded from next 

week  - watch this space!! 

Premier Sports are running the following 
After School Days : 

Football on Tuesdays for ages 6-11 years 
and 

Gymnastics on Thursdays for ages 4-8 years. 
Each club costs £3.00 per week and will start 
next week. 
Please ask at the School Office for a booking 
form if your child would like to attend. 


